Year 7 Top up Funding 2017/2018
The school will receive £5000 additional funding for 2017/2018
The funding is provided as an additional grant to support pupils who did not reach Level 4 in Reading or Maths at the end of Key Stage 2 (KS2).
This year’s funding has been used to provide additional resources, training and staff release time to allow for reading intervention on a one to one basis.
Year 7 Top up funding 2017/2017
The school received £6000 additional funding for 2016/2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]The funding was used to provide additional 1:1 support in Basic Skills and to purchase equipment to allow pupils to access basic mathematical concepts. 


